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Christmas Hampers

Oh ye!, Oh ye!........... The Annual Christmas Hampers

are now on display in the Club foyer. There are 3

hampers that are being raffled this year and raffle tickets

are now on sale at the bar for £1 each.

The Hampers with full contents list are on display in the

Trophy Cabinet in the Club foyer, but the highlights of

Hampers are as follows:

1st Prize - Whisky, Gin, Chocolates, Napkins, Crackers,

Various tinned soups, Various tinned fruit, Ham, Salmon,

Jams, Coffee, Tea, Xmas puddings, Shortbread biscuits.

2nd Prize - Smirnoff Vodka, Jack Rabbit Merlot Wine,

Oliver Greg's Pinot Grigio, Bottles Peroni 

3rd Prize - Zarapito Red Wine, Oliver Greg's Sauvignon

Blanc Wine 

So here is a chance for you to save on some shopping

for Christmas!,....... please don't miss a chance to win

one of these beauties on draw day. ......................good

luck all

Gents Annual Presentation Evening

The Gents Annual Prize Presentation evening was held

on Friday 11th November. The event was a fabulous

success and was sold out this year. Prizes were

presented to members by Campbell Elliott the after

dinner speaker for the evening. Thanks again to the Bar

Staff and Kitchen Staff who did really well keeping us fed

and watered throughout the night, and the Board

members who organised the event.

Congratulations again to all prize winners and thanks

again to the sponsors for the evening: Harry Maiden Ltd,

PertBruce Construction, Mike Elliott, Montrose Rope &

Sail and Pete and Ailsa Wood Bed and Breakfast at 36

The Mall.

Board Xmas Message

The Board would like to take this opportunity as we

move into December and approach another New Year to

wish all members and their families a Merry Christmas

and all the very best for 2023 when it arrives. 

Thank you for your continued support

Junior Presentation of Prizes

The Junior Presentation of Prizes took place at the club

on Sunday 27th November.

The presentation occurred after a putting competition on

the day. The event as well attended by junior members

along with parents and congratulations to all the winners

throughout the season. Sean Logue our Gents Club

Champion helped present the prizes to the juniors. 

Also a massive thanks to Janice/Alan Crow and all the

other volunteers who help week after week with the

junior section....well done

AGM Date

As we approach the start of a new year, here is a date

for your diaries, the club annual AGM will be held on

Monday 23rd January 2023 at 7.00 in the Clubhouse.

The Nomination sheets for members that wish to stand

for a position on the board for 2023 will be posted on the

club noticeboard in the Club foyer next week.

Members wishing to stand for one of the 8 Board

Directorships and assist in managing our club can add

their name to the relevant director position sheet along

with a proposer and seconder.

Laying of Club Poppy Wreath on Remembrance Day

On Sunday 13th November the club was represented by

Michael Gove our Match and Handicap Secretary at the

Remembrance Service and Parade through the town to

the Cenotaph on Mid Links where he laid the wreath in

attached photograph on behalf of the club.

Thank you Michael for representing the club

Junior Fund Donation

The Junior Section have received a financial donation by

Caroline Clabaugh from USA who was a great friend of

Pam Nicoll who spent many years working with the

juniors of the Club. 

Caroline contacted the Club to see if she could provide a

donation to the junior Section and we thanks Caroline for

her generosity.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize - Graham J Young - £60

2nd prize - Margaret Stewart- £40

3rd prize - Joan Middleton - £20

4th prize - Alan Crow - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.

Welcome our New Members

The following new members have been accepted by the

Board this month:

Winter Golfing Member - Gary Clark

Winter Associate Member - Alexander Collie 

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you in

the Club.
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